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Proposed Foreshore Precinct Upgrade 

The foreshore precinct is a largely undeveloped public open space of 4,500m2. The foreshore 
contains shelter and barbeque, playground and shade shelter, toilet and a small number of low 
value plantings with limited maintenance.  

Figure 1 Playground early 2023 

In early 2023, Council1 endorsed in principle an upgrade concept prepared by the Parham 
and District Action Group.  
 
Council’s 2023/2024 budget allocates $15k to prepare further concept plans.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

1 The report considered by Council’s Infrastructure and Environment Committee was dated 16 March 
2023 apc.sa.gov.au/our-council/meetings-of-council/committees-and-panels-of-council/infrastructure-
and-environment-committee  

https://www.apc.sa.gov.au/our-council/meetings-of-council/committees-and-panels-of-council/infrastructure-and-environment-committee
https://www.apc.sa.gov.au/our-council/meetings-of-council/committees-and-panels-of-council/infrastructure-and-environment-committee


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 2 Proposed 
Foreshore 
Precinct Concept 
Plan and 
Indicative 
Imagery 2023 



 
 Figure 3 Proposed Foreshore 

Precinct Concept Plan and 
Indicative Imagery 2023 


